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From: Brad Dinsdale <brad.dinsdale@indigoshire.vic.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 11 January 2018 11:52 AM
To: ' "Section 22
Subject: RE: NSRF200364 - Rutherglen Economic Revitalisation Project [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Hi Section 22

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. | am happy to advised of the approval for the variation
request number 2 for the Rutherglen Revitalisation Project.

| accept the terms of the revised grant agreement clauses and look forward to progressing this project through to
completion.

| have no questions.

Regards,

Brad Dinsdale

Manager Capital Projects
Indigo Shire Council

P: 03 5728 8040

From:/Section 22 @infrastructure.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2018 3:02 PM

To: Brad Dinsdale <brad.dinsdale@indigoshire.vic.gov.au>

Subject: NSRF200364 - Rutherglen Economic Revitalisation Project [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Hi Brad

I am pleased to advise that the Department has approved your request to vary the project completion dates, Activity
and remaining Milestone delivery dates for the Rutherglen Economic Revitalisation Project as requested.

Please find attached for your consideration revised A.2, A.5, Progress report 5, 6 and 7 updated to reflect
amendments requested. Before these changes can be implemented, we require your written agreement that you
accept the terms of the revised clauses by no later than 18 January 2018. A return email is sufficient form of written

agreement.

Under the terms of the revised clauses Progress Report 5 is due to be submitted by 31 July 2018.



If you have any questions about this Variation or any other matters, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

| Section 22

Project Officer | Contract Managment

Regional Programs Branch | Policy and Research Division Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and
Cities GPO Box 594, Canberra ACT 2601 t 02 6274 [Section 22 " infrastructure.gov.au
<mailto:Maria.Mandic@infrastructure.gov.au> | w www.infrastructure.gov.au <http://www.infrastructure.gov.au>

Disclaimer

This message has been issued by the Department of Infrastructure and Regional Development.

The information transmitted is for the use of the intended recipient only and may contain confidential and/or legally
privileged material.

Any review, re-transmission, disclosure, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this
information by persons

or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may result in severe penalties.

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the Department on (02) 6274-7111

and delete all copies of this transmission together with any attachments.

The information in this email is confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named. If you are
not the intended recipient, any dissemination, copying or use of the information is prohibited. If you have received
this transmission in error please delete it immediately and inform us by email at indigoshire @indigoshire.vic.gov.au



